

12/05/2023

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s),

## Re: 2023 - 2024 Trip to Spain

We are excited to announce our intention for the students at Oak Academy to have the opportunity to travel to Spain. This trip includes an exciting itinerary while visiting the fascinating and historic city of Barcelona.

We are working with NST, a premier leader for student travel to design this bespoke trip for Oak Academy. The price of the tour includes:

- Flights to Barcelona from Bournemouth
- Three-night hotel stay in Barcelona at the Alberg Pere Tarres
- Half board
- 2 Spanish Language Lessons
- A visit to La Sagrada Familia Cathedral
- A visit to La Ramblas shopping district
- A visit to the National Catalonian Museum of Art
- A visit to La Bogueria Market
- Travel insurance

The planned dates for the trip is departing Bournemouth on the 24<sup>th</sup> of March, 2024 and returning 27th of March 2024. This trip does not affect any plans you may be making during the Easter Halfterm 2024 as we will be returning on the penultimate day of the term.

The cost of this trip is £630 including all required fees. The price of the trip could change depending on when the flights are booked but should be within £50.

The deposit required for this trip is £150 and is due on June 14th, 2023. This can be made via parent pay.

The payment schedule would then proceed as follows:

July 2, 2023, £80 October 2, 2023, £80

August 2, 2023, £80 November 2, 2023, £80

September 2, 2023, £80 December 2, 2023, £80

## Oak Academy

Sian Thomas, BEd (Hons), CEO - AAT Jon Webb, BA (Hons), Director of Secondary Education Hayley Richley BSc (Hons), Principal

## www.oak-academy.co.uk

E office@oak-academy.co.uk T 01202 774600 Duck Lane, Bournemouth, Dorset. BH11 9JJ





We need at least 20 students to take part for the trip to go ahead. This trip is for Y10 (2023-2024) who have selected Spanish as a GCSE option and Year 9 students who are considering Spanish as an option. The deposit is non-refundable unless there is not enough uptake for the trip to proceed.

To sign up for the trip- please fill in the following form <a href="Spain Trip Form">Spain Trip Form</a>

If you have any questions, please feel free to email me directly Michael.garza@oakacademy.co.uk There will be further details given and a parent meeting once it is determined that the trip will go ahead. I look forward to continuing to enrich the lives of our students, whether their interest be in Spanish, travel, art or engaging with education in exciting ways. In my opinion, this is an excellent opportunity.

M Garza

**Michael Garza Assistant Vice-Principal, DSL** 

Oak Academy Part of Ambitions Academies Trust

T 01202 774648

E michael.garza@oak-academy.co.uk



Sian Thomas, BEd (Hons), CEO - AAT Jon Webb, BA (Hons), Director of Secondary Education Hayley Richley BSc (Hons), Principal



E office@oak-academy.co.uk T 01202 774600 Duck Lane, Bournemouth, Dorset. BH11 9JJ

